Roads report for 2019 - 2020
Winter:

The snowmobile trails at 1st and  2nd beach were well used this year. 
We had three trees down this winter that had to be removed.  
Major Work:
NO crack sealing done last year. No bids were received.
Road Paving:
The second half of Ridge Rd. was widened and repaved. (240 ft)

A top coat was put on the ‘loop’ section of Valley road.  (1115 ft.)
The lower part of Aspen that was widened last year had some erosion damage that need repair.
Tree Trimming:

Fall tree trimming was done.
Fall Maintenance:

We didn’t do catch basin cleaning this year, as it may be a biennial event. 
Sweeping:

Jim Pineo did sweeping this year with a ‘Bobcat attachment’.  This is not as good as the road sweeping trucks do but he can be scheduled much earlier in the year, early April,  as opposed to the sweeping trucks which generally get here late in May.  Thanks to Ray Graham for taking the road sand.
Speed Bumps: 
I plan to try and contract out the speed bump painting this year.  Between social distancing and the availability of Volunteers it may not be possible to continue with the HVPOA Painters.
Plans for Roadwork this Year, (pending budget approval):

I’m thinking that Bishops Gate would be a good candidate for resurfacing this year. Some sections are not in very good shape. 
Also, Alberg is a heavily travelled road that is showing settling and rocks coming up.  

If there are other areas that people feel need attention or would like to see renewed, please let me know.
Thanks, Ron McCracken
